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BEWARE OF POSSIBLE COVID-19 CONS

Do not make any transfer of funds to banking accounts that have not been provided by the Agency,

Do not fall for investment opportunities that claim to have a cure or remedies against the COVID-19,

Be careful of online fraudsters who will mislead you into clicking on emails and websites that are not secure and

Please share information that has been provided only by Government or the World Health Organisation (WHO)

#StaySafeStayHome

Amidst the COVID-19 restrictions and safety precautions, The Agency would like to encourage all CEDA clients to make payments 
electronically as opposed to over-the-counter. We would also like to enphasise the importance of increased vigilance to guard against 
unscrupulous characters that would want to take advantage during this time:


